
Send your Photos to:
tran@tokushima-u.ac.jp

Accepting Photos from Nov. 17~Dec. 8, 2021
Announcement of results:  Dec. 13, 2021
Gallery Exhibition:  Jan. 12~28, 2022
Certificate and gift: after Jan. 31, 2022

THEME: 
Moments of my
Tokushima Campus Life 2021

Students/Researchers/Staff’

PHOTO 
CONTEST

My Academic 
Challenges 
2021 !!!

My Life from a new 
perspective !!!

 Photos taken inside TU campus/facilities
 Size >1MB for A3 print (smartphone OK)
 A Photo Title and a Description (< 50 words)
 A person can apply up to 2 Photos

Requirements for Photos!

SHOW YOUR 
TALENT!

Share Funs & 
memories !!!
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